
From: David Dickson  
Sent: September 16, 2021 3:59 PM 
To: AHRC Registrar <AHRC.Registrar@gov.ab.ca> 
Subject: RE: your August 17 inquiry 
Importance: High 
Sensitivity: Confidential 
 
Almost another month has passed in a 60 day process and yet I continue to wait for any response. All I have had for 
almost 10 months is apologies for delays that continue to cause significant stress. 
 
Please can I get some sort of indication as to why this continues to be delayed? 
 
Thank you. 
 
David 
 
David T. Dickson 
C.E.O. DKS DATA (www.dksdata.com) 
Consulting C.I.O. 
Management/Legal Consultant                    
Privacy and Cybersecurity Expert. 
Email: david.dickson@dksdata.com 

 
  
PRIVACY NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attachments are intended only for the named recipient(s) above and may contain information that is privileged 
confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this message in error or are not the named recipient(s) please immediately 
notify the sender and delete this e-mail message. Note: DKS DATA is not a Law firm and does not provide Legal Advice but can provide business advice on legal topics. 
If you require Legal Advice we can recommend one of our partnering Law Firms. 

 
From: AHRC Registrar <AHRC.Registrar@gov.ab.ca>  
Sent: August 19, 2021 11:36 AM 
To: David Dickson <david.dickson@dksdata.com> 
Subject: your August 17 inquiry 
 
Hello David Dickson, 
 
I am writing to respond to your August 17 email, requesting an update regarding your complaint. I can confirm that a 
memo with a recommendation to the Director is currently being drafted by an Officer and I anticipate it will be with me 
for review by tomorrow or Monday. Once I have completed my review, we will forward that to you. 
 

 
Northern Director 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 
This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain confidential, personal and or 
privileged information.  Please immediately contact the sender by return email or phone the Alberta Human Rights Commission at 
(780)427-7661 if you believe you are not the intended recipient of this communication, and then delete this email from your 
system.  Do not copy, share, or take any action relying on it.  For long distance calls within Alberta, you are welcome to call toll-free 
at 310-0000.  
 

Visit our Web site www.albertahumanrights.ab.ca 
Subscribe to our free e- newsletter at www.albertahumanrights.ab.ca/publications/AHRIS.asp 
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